
 
 
 
 
To My Child and Adult Orthodontic Family,  
 
 
While your children have been growing and changing here at Child and 
Adult Orthodontics, I have realized that I have undergone a change too!  
Since joining the practice in 1990, I got married, raised three children, 
and have recently welcomed a grandchild! Just as each patient with their 
refreshed smile begins a new phase of their life, a similar time has come 
for me. Therefore, it is bittersweet to announce that I will be retiring at 
the end of May to embark on this new phase of my life. ​
​
I will be remaining in the area and will always be available for 
consultation as Drs. Burzin & Geiman continue to care for those whose 
treatment I am unable to finish in a timely manner. In fact, we have 
arranged for you to meet with them and me at your upcoming 
appointments so I am able to assist with this transition. ​
​
I will truly miss you all! One of best things in my life has been to be able 
to be your orthodontist! I have wonderful memories! I hope your 
memories of me include professionalism, sensitivity and compassion. 
Thank you for entrusting me with your care! ​
​
So, in closing, wear your retainers and keep smiling!  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Laura Gagnon, DMD 
 


